
 

 

2022 Kentucky Municipal Clerks Association 
Election Ballot 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
March 1, 2022 

 
Please make your selection for the Office of KMCA Vice President and return the 

 SIGNED ballot no later than March 31, 2022 to: 
 

Bethany Cooper 
City of Benton 

1009 Main Street 
Benton, KY  42025 

 
Or email to: 

bcooper@cityofbenton.org 
 

The ballots will be counted by the Election Committee in confidence then destroyed by the Committee Chair 
immediately following the election at Spring Conference.  Election results will be reported to the current KMCA 

President, Kathy Walker, prior to the KMCA business meeting during Spring Conference as per Election Committee 
policy. 

 
Ballots will be provided to the membership via email, KMCA website and KMCA Facebook page.  However, only (1) one 

signed ballot per active (paid) KMCA member will be accepted. 
 

Thank you, 
Bethany Cooper, Chair (Benton); Lisa Dunbar (Maysville); Ashley Jackson (Bowling Green) and Sarah Moore (Auburn) 

 

 
Please vote for (1) one person for office of Vice President. 

 
VICE PRESIDENT:       
 
Kim Blue (Madisonville) ______  Melissa Sies (Crestview Hills)  ______ 
 
 
*The other offices only had one interested member to run for the position:  President – Kathy Walker; 
Secretary – Ashley Jackson and Treasurer – Katie Hehman. 
                        
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Print Name    Title     City   Date 
 
_________________________________________ 
Signature 

mailto:bcooper@cityofbenton.org

